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Greetings ECMS Parents and Students,

PTA No Fuss Fund-Raiser: Parents All students on tracks 2, 3, and 4, have received information from our PTA about the No-Fuss
Fundraiser. Please visit the ECMS PTA website to see how you can continue to contribute to their efforts of investing in our
school for our students and teachers. Please click the link embedded within our announcements for more information. PTA No
Fuss Fundraiser

Registration for 17-18: Our rising 7t grade and 8t grade students will continue to receive information about the upcoming
registration process for 17-18. Over the next few week, our students will register for up to 4 electives online. These elective

choices will be used as we continue to move through the scheduling process. Please continue to monitor our Student Services
website for additional information about registration.

BYOD Reminders: Parents we are asking for your support in working with us to reiterate the expectations for students with
BYOD. Students must remember to use their device only when teachers have given permission to use during their class.
Other unauthorized use around campus, will be handled according to our current electronic device guidelines.

Dress Code Reminders: As we being to transition from Winter to Spring, we must continue to ensure that all school attire is
appropriate for school and adheres to the current dress code guidelines.

Early Release Day: Please remember Friday, March 24 is Early Release Day and students will be dismissed at 11:45.

What's Happening @ ECMS this week:
e Monday-3/20: Spring Band Concert, ECMS Softball v. Salem (Home)

e Tuesday-3/21: Track & Field (Away) (ECMS v. Lufkin v. HRMS)

o Wednesday-3/22: FCA Meeting, ECMS Soccer and Softball v. Apex (Home),
8th Grade T2 &4 (Washington DC Trip)

e Thursday-3/23: Lady IMPS Meeting, Coding Club Meeting, Hispanic Mentoring Club, Softball v. Davis Drive (Away)
8th Grade T2 &4 (Washington DC Trip)

e Friday-3/24: Early Release Day

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and teaching
for the students at East Cary Middle School.

Please reference our website under the tab “About our School” for these announcement and archived School Messenger

announcements and additional information on the meetings and events occurring on our campus each week, follow us on Twitter
@eastcarymiddle. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to report.

Have a Great Week and Go IMPS!

East Cary Middle School.... where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders!


https://drive.google.com/a/wcpss.net/file/d/0Bw_b_WCQvVNJV0pLUW1kUk1JeVk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/a/wcpss.net/file/d/0Bw_b_WCQvVNJV0pLUW1kUk1JeVk/view?usp=sharing

